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Weekly News – 16th March 2018  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Many thanks to all the parents who came to Hampton Court 
Palace on Tuesday. The children had a great time and 
thoroughly enjoyed the workshop.  

We will not be changing your child’s High Frequency Words 
until the start of next term.  

Next Friday we are celebrating Sport’s Relief. Please could your 
child come to school in a sport’s outfit. Football kits are allowed.   

English 
This week in English, we have written all about our trip to 
Hampton Court. We have written a recount using time adverbs 
at the start of every sentence (first, then, after that, finally). We 
have also written a leaflet about what you can do at Hampton 
Court and what people will experience.    

Maths 
This week in Maths we have been focusing on subtraction and 
the understanding that subtraction is the inverse of addition. 
The children have also used their knowledge of number facts to 
20 to solve problems. We have used our understanding of 
additions to find corresponding subtraction sentences.  

 

Topic 
In Science, we explored living plants and used magnifying 
glasses to see all the different parts of the plant. We labelled 
the plants and wrote sentences about what a plant needs to 
survive and why.  

In RE we have looked at the story of Noah’s Ark. We have 
discussed how it is a shared story between the Old Testament 
in the Bible and the Torah. We then sequenced the story.   

  

 

Deputy Head 
teacher’s 
certificate 
Lavender 

Artimus 

Maya 

Cornflower 

Farida 

Zakariah 

Foxglove 

Soroush 

Tom 

Your child’s new Maths 
book will be sent home 

today. Please could 
you tacky back them 
and bring them back 

by Monday. Many 
thanks. 
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